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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 78TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

May 9, 2003

TO: Honorable Bill Ratliff, Chair, Senate Committee on State Affairs 

FROM: John Keel, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB879 by Whitmire (Relating to appeals of adverse determinations made by health 
maintenance organizations.), Committee Report 1st House, Substituted

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The Department of Insurance indicates that any costs associated with the bill could be absorbed within 
current resources.

According to the Employees Retirement System (ERS), any impact to ERS would be through higher 
HMO premiums for claims that may have an adverse determination that is subsequently resolved and
the decision becomes binding.  

The Teacher Retirement System indicates the bill would not affect the agency.

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 454 Department of Insurance, 529 Health and Human Services Commission
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